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February 14, 2008
Mr. Earl A. Ferguson
1415 Moores Mill Road, N.W.
Atlanta, GA 30327
Dear Mr. Ferguson:

We have received your February 13, 2008, correspondence withdrawing your August 2, 2007, petition on behalf of yourself for an exemption from § 61.315(c)(5) of Title 14, Code of Federal Regulations.

Your letter has been placed in the public docket (No. FAA-2007-28918).  No further action will be taken on your petition.

Sincerely,

/s/
Ida M. Klepper

Manager, Airmen and 

  Airspace Rules Division
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